
 

 

 

FACILITY NOTICE: INMATE MAIL GOING DIGITAL 

Physical Mail Address Changing 

Effective May 28th, 2024, inmate mail is going digital. The address that friends 

and family use to send personal mail to inmates will change. The new address 

below will NEED to be used after this date.  Going forward, mail received will be 

scanned and delivered electronically as an attachment to the inmate in the facility 

message app that is on the tablet.  The inmate will be able to read this 

attachment for free. 

 

Please note that the new mailing address is: 

Facility Name, State 

Inmate Name, Inmate Identifier 

P.O. Box 247 

Phoenix, MD 21131 

 

For example:  

Franklin County OH Corrections Center 

John Doe #11111   

P.O. Box 247 

Phoenix, MD 21131 

 

 

 

 

 


